DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
ST. PAUL DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
180 FIFTH STREET EAST, SUITE 700
ST. PAUL, MN 55101-1678

mee “JUN1 3 2013

Regional Planning and Environment Division North

Dear Interested Parties:

Enclosed for your information, review and comment is the draft Supplemental
Environmental Assessment, Clean Water Act Section 404(b)(1) Evaluation Supplement, and
Finding of No Significant Impact for the design modifications to the Fargo-Moorhead
Metropolitan Area Flood Risk Management Project. The Public Notice for the proposed action is
also enclosed. We are distributing this environmental assessment to concerned agencies, interest
groups, tribes, and individuals for comment. If public review identifies any significant concerns or
results in additional project modifications, a revised National Environmental Policy Act document
- may be prepared.

If you have any comments on the environmental assessment, please provide them within
30 days of the date of this letter. Comments may be submitted electronically at
http://www.fmdiversion.com/ or mailed to Terry Williams at the address below. All comments
will become an official part of the administrative record and will be available for public
examination.

Questions concerning the Design Modifications to the Fargo-Moorhead Metropolitan Area
Flood Risk Management Project should be directed to Terry Williams, Project Manager, at (651)
290-5517. Please address all correspondence on this project to the District Engineer, St. Paul
District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Attention: Terry Williams, 180 Fifth Street East, Suite
700, St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-1678.

Sincerely,

Enclosures
Environmental Assessment
Public Notice



